I oppose the communications tower (cell tower) proposed to be built on Watoosa Ridge (Watoosa Trail), on property adjacent to the
Walker/Catoosa county (Georgia) line, near Long Hollow Road.

[ feel the tower is not appropriate for a residential area, that it is too close to existing residences, that it will be a visual blight on the
neighboring area, and that it will decrease the values of area real estate and homes.

[ ask the Catoosa County Commission and Catoosa County Planning and Zoning Office to deny and reject the Application for Special Use Permit,
Case # 1140-14, filed by Rodney Richardson, applicant.

Thank you for your attention in consideration of this important matter.
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